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To Whom It May Concern,

How can the NSW Govt justify their discrimination against taxi owners for the past 3 years

when we have noticed that the Govt have paid out compensation to the Hire Car operators
and approved Uber with little delay? All other state govts have paid compensation to their

respective taxi owners.





